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 Our Ref. SNI/MRA          20th November 2023 

 
Year 11 Prom: Wednesday 26th June 2023, Cotswold Hotel and Spa – 6.30 pm to 11pm 
  

Dear Parent, Carer, Guardian and Student 
 
We are excited to tell you that this year’s Year 11 Prom will be held at Cotswold Hotel and Spa, 
Chipping Norton.  We require a £10.00 deposit to secure your child’s place. Payment is also an 
acknowledgment of giving permission for your child to attend and accepting responsibility to 
ensure they are picked up at the end of the evening. 
 
Tickets are £50.00 each and payment to be made via ParentPay.  This will cover the cost of the 
venue, welcome drinks, canapes, a buffet main and a sit-down dessert. It also includes music, 
entertainment, decorations.  A bar selling non-alcoholic drinks will be open throughout the 
evening. Students will need to bring money with them to pay for further drinks. There is also a 
professional photographer, so photographs of the arrival and evening are available to purchase 
after the event. 
 
Payment: 

 £10.00 non-refundable deposit payable on ParentPay by Friday 15th December 2023.  
 The remaining £40.00 can be paid with the deposit or in £10.00 instalments providing the 

final payment is received by 23rd May. 
 Reminders will be sent out periodically regarding how much you have left to pay.  

 
Later, we will send out further information regarding the Prom in terms of menu options, arrival 
times and seating.  In the meantime, if students have any questions, with regards to these 
elements please email Mr Rafferty.  
 
A place at the Prom is a privilege and as such, is subject to students following our Attitude to 
Learning and Behaviour policy.  Indeed, some students will not have immediate access to a place 
at the Prom due to current behaviour and a discussion with a senior teacher will be needed before 
this is potentially granted. Conduct will be monitored closely, and in some cases, students will 
have their right to Prom revoked. This decision will be reviewed termly. 
 



Therefore, ultimately, the school reserves the right to remove any student from the Prom who fails 
to meet our expectations.  A refund of the price of the ticket will be given to any student who is then 
excluded from the event and a Prom ticket will not be issued.  
 
However, we very much hope that many of our fantastic Year 11 students will join us next June to 
celebrate the end of their GCSEs and their 11-16 education and the beginning of the next part of 
their educational journey. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr Rafferty        Miss Maggs 
m.rafferty@warriner.oxon.sch.uk                 a.maggs@warriner.oxon.sch.uk 


